
Calvert City Golf & Country Club Minutes 

May 13, 2019 

Members Present 

2019   2020   2021 

X Bobby Bradley x Julie Alles    Corey Carter 

Cameron Brown    Karen Carter  x Jim Holloway 

X Jon Howell  x Fred Lee  x Joe Scholl 

X Derek Riley  x Tammie Smith  x David Williams 

Visitors Present- Adam Webb  

Tammie Smith called the meeting to order at 6:30pm 

MINUTES AND FINANCIAL REPORT 

Minutes from April Meeting were presented. David made a motion to accept, seconded by Jim; 

Motion carried. Fred presented financials prepared by Adam Webb as of April 30st, 2019; Jim 

made a motion to accept, seconded by Jon; Motion carried 

MEMBERSHIP 

Fred presented the membership report. 6 new applications were reviewed.  The new applications for 

membership have been approved.  Jim made a motion to accept the membership report, seconded by 

Jon; Motion carried. 

GOLF COURSE 

Bobby Bradley reported the course looks good. They have started the changes to number 7 green, still 

waiting on a bid for bunker at number 7. Bobby stated he wanted to see the new grass longer, he will 

talk to John not to mow it too short. Working on number 6 cart path, waiting on bids.  Tammy 

mentioned we should use some of the cart shed money from July to make some repairs to the gravel lot 

around the sheds. Adam trying to get stimp reading on the greens up to 10 and wants to keep it there. 

Bobby mentioned we are still waiting on the tree on number 11, too much going on right now. 

PRO SHOP 

Adam stated golf rounds and revenue is up from last year. Junior league now has 17 kids signed up. 

Scorecard changes added green tee and a new White/Gold combo tee for 6000 yardage. New range 

mats were installed. Demo day was good, pro shop sold 2000 dollars. 

HOUSE  

Julie reported info from the inspection done by Safety Management Group. We need emergency lighting 

and exit signs, Julie to contact Jim Conn for pricing. 

 



POOL   

Corey was absent nut Tammie stated pool was being cleaned and painted. Pool will be filled this week 

and chemicals added. Bobby talked about the quote for tarp, it is around 8k and waiting on price for 

installation.  

MARKETING 

David stated we will have a commercial with 4 spots during the PGA 

TOURNAMENTS 

Joe reports Early Bird had just over 100 players with a revenue of 1100 up from 88 last year. Each 

association to get 300-400 dollars.  UK Fundraiser has 20 more people than last year. We made approx 

2800 after expenses. Lady 4 Ball is May 21st, Junior PGA Tour Stop is May 18th, Lakeland flyer to go out.  

CLUB RULES 

Had lengthy discussion on age for tournaments and age for Cart Drivers, Jon & Adam will review for next 

meeting  

CART SHEDS 

Derek reports Skip has stated making repairs to cart sheds.  

FUTURES COMMITTEE 

Nothing to report 

 

NEXT MEETING 06/10/19 @ 7PM 

 

MEETING ADJOURNED AT 8:21PM 

 

Fred Lee 

Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

 

 


